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We have been extremely busy this week (see below) supporting our families, but also getting 

ready for reports, pupil progress meetings, school journey, appraisals….it’s busy busy 

busy!  Next week several of the team are accompanying the Y6’s to Dorset for their School 

Journey.  I will be with them mid week so Liz is in charge of the school. 
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Attendance & Punctuality 

Our attendance is improving across the 

school—thank you everyone!  

Next week we will be announcing all 100%   

attendance for that week in Friday’s achieve-

ment assembly…  

 

Summer Fair Tomorrow 

12:00—4:00 pm  

 
A last minute reminder that it’s our amazing Summer 

Fair tomorrow.  

As usual we have our outstanding value wristbands 
available to buy on the day (if you haven’t already!)  

Come and join us for the bounciest, most brilliant 
Summer Fair ever! We look forward to seeing you 
and all your friends and family. 

Don’t miss the Fair of the year—all are welcome.  

Flats Evacuation 
Unexpected events have dominated this week at     

Primrose Hill.  I have been really heartened how our 

whole community has pulled together to support the 
families affected by the flats evacuation.  Staff, parents 

and governors have given up their time, made generous 

donations of food and money to provide some comfort 

and support to those in need.   Key adults in the 

school have also been working tirelessly to secure 

housing and funding – so just a big thank you to Liz, 

Mireille, Mandy, Becca, Edina and in particular Syra…

during such a busy term, they have been       magnifi-

cent and still carried on with their day job.  A big well 

done Primrose Hill.  I am a proud Head    Teacher. 

Classes for September 
On the other side of this newsletter you will find 

out your class teachers for September.   

Later this term each child will receive a new class 

newsletter with more information about their class 

in September.  This will include any support staff. 

Stars of the Week 
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